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Lou Mansolillo

From: Robert Anthony <rwa7748@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2024 4:27 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Please reverse kratom ban

For what it's worth, I will be leaving Rhode Island and I've already signed a lease in a different state. Not specifically because of the kratom 
ban, but also the vape ban, lock downs, high taxes, crushing small businesses including my own and ones I've worked for. I'm 44 years old 
and you've effectively driven me out of the state.  
 
I'm also a believer of kratom, and I'm delighted to be moving to a less authoritarian state. I'll be sure to purchase some kratom.  
 
Robert Anthony 
 
Soon to be former Johnston RI resident.  

 


